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Sent: Thursday, 16 May 2024 6:59 AM
To: Community Safety and Legal Affairs Committee
Subject: Proposed changes to firearms laws

This to advise | am extremely concerned on what | have seen regarding proposed changes to Qld firearms licensing,
as an avid hunter and target shooter | would like to see more time spent on consultation with the appropriate
organisations that this bill may impact greatly and adversely.

This amount allotted of $160m could be better spend on perhaps solving some of the issues the bill speaks about
rather than blanket labelling of everyone with some association with an perhaps offender - yet nothing to do with
them

Respectfully request if the funds are to be spent - do it with time and proper consultation to sort out the issues not
just Blanket everyone as the same - | would agree with some of the points - but could be handled better than what |
have just read as it might be interpreted in many different ways

Very concerned as to the push all of a sudden to get this through - why wasn't this advertised more publicly etc,
seems a little sneaky on your part so myself and no doubt every other shooter in Qld would like some answers......

Adam Towner
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